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Fairfield County Commission to hold State of the County Address 

 

Lancaster, Ohio - The Board of County Commissioners will hold their annual State of 
the County Address on Tuesday, March 25th at the Liberty Center.  Lunch will be served 
at 11:30 a.m. with the State of the County Address beginning at noon.  
 
The theme of this year’s address is “Ready and Resilient Counties: Prepare. Respond. 
Thrive.” The Commissioners, along with Executive Director Carri Brown, will present on 
the county’s current projects and future goals.    
 
Commissioner Kiger stated, "The State of the County address is an opportunity for the 
Commissioners to provide a meaningful update on the state of Fairfield County. We look 
forward to sharing last year’s accomplishments and this year’s goals." 
 
The Lancaster Fairfield County Chamber of Commerce will be hosting the event with 
catering provided by The Lodge.  Tickets are $15 per person.  Reservations can be 
made to the chamber at (740) 653-8251 or Alicia@lancoc.org. The Liberty Center is 
located at 951 Liberty Drive in Lancaster.  
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